
Justice Minister Kamikawa received a courtesy visit from H.E. the 

Ambassador of the United Mexican States to Japan and Mrs. Almada on 

September 7, 2018. 

 

On Friday, September 7, 2018, Justice Minister Kamikawa received a courtesy visit 

from H.E. the Ambassador of the United Mexican States to Japan and Mrs. Almada.  

In addition, the ambassador Carlos Almada and Mrs. Almada visited the Ministry of 

Justice Museum-Message Gallery in the Red Brick Building of the Ministry.  
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